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7 September 2020 
Dear Parents

Our healthy eating policy proved very successful last year and it is our aim this year to continue this good practice in the school.  A child who eats a healthy diet will perform much better in class as their concentration and behaviour improves.  To achieve this goal we need your help and support.  

At break-time we would ask that your child only eat fruit and may only drink milk or water.

At lunchtime if your child is attending the canteen he/she should choose something from each food group in order to obtain a healthy, balanced dinner.  A canteen menu will be sent home with each child which you can discuss.
However, if your child brings a lunchbox to school we would ask you to think carefully about the contents.  Such items as fizzy drinks, sweets and chocolate bars are not permitted as part of your child’s lunch.  Peanuts are not allowed due to other children in the school with severe allergies.

Example of a healthy lunchbox:


     2 sandwiches



Yoghurt


    Piece of fruit



Cheese slices

We hope to begin the healthy eating programme this week and continue same throughout the school year.  If your child has special dietary requirements, this may be discussed with the class teacher and other alternative options may be decided upon.

Thank you in anticipation of your support.

Yours sincerely
Mrs Jane McLaughlin 
Co-ordinator

